
Browning Public Schools 
Browning Middle School 

900 South Piegan Street 

P.O. BOX 789 

Browning, MT  59417 
Phone: 406-338-2725   Fax: 406-338-5320 

 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

  

 

Dear School Board, 

 

April was quite the month at Glendale Elementary. Students have been working hard to 

get their studies done. They have been learning about countries in Europe and did Google 

Slide presentation on the country they studied.  

We had a contest where students would design the slogan for MBI and the winner was 

Marilyn Waldner. Her slogan was: 

 

Respect others and they will respect you 

Accept your responsibilities ‘cause others have their own 

Be safe, it’s better than sorry! 

 

Marilyn’s poster had the most votes and she won a $10 gift card to Subway. 

 

Students are working on their SBAC testing this week and they really want to do well. 

 

We’re going to keep teaching and learning at Glendale until the end of school. We have 

the 8th grade graduation approaching on May 18th and our 8th graders are excited for it.  

 

Thanks, 

Natasha Siliezar 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


